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Dear Parent: 

 

Your participation in your child’s education is important to us.  Because of this, we have developed 

a parent and family engagement policy for our school.  This policy explains how we plan to work 

with parents to review and improve parent programs and describes how you can participate in 

planning these programs.  We value your involvement and urge you to take the time to read this 

policy. 

 

Federal law requires us to distribute both the county and school parent and family engagement 

policy to parents.  So please sign the form below and return it to your child’s classroom teacher by 

September 15, 2022, so that we can be sure you received this important information. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to call Mountain View Elementary School at (336) 982-4200.    

. 

Yours truly,  

 

   

 David Blackburn, Principal 

 

Acknowledgment 

 

I have received both the county and school parent and family engagement policy described in this 

letter from Mountain View Elementary School. 

 

Parent’s signature        Date     

 

Print parent’s name            

 

Student’s name        Grade     

 

Teacher           


